
Media Statement  
17 August, 2009 

Response to media query: Commission into Police Service  
 

“I’ve noted the statement regarding the KZN Commission of Inquiry into the South 

African Police Service that was circulated to all media today.  I’ve subsequently referred 

the matter to the relevant senior management for a report and an update.  As a new 

MEC, I am holding regular briefings meetings with all directorates in the two 

departments respectively as part of understanding the intricacies of my work.  Once, 

I’ve received a briefing on this matter, I will apply my mind and report to all appropriate 

channels accordingly,” said the newly appointed MEC for Transport, Community Safety 

& Liaison, Willies Mchunu.  

 

Issued by Bhekisisa Mncube, on behalf of the MEC for Transport, Community Safety & 

Liaison, Willies Mchunu 

 

Call Bhekisisa Mncube on 084 928 4412  


